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MINUTES OF BUDGET AND CONTROL BOARD MEETING
AUGUST 6, 1979

POLL

Executive Director William T. Putnam on this date advised
of completing a poll of the following Budget and Control Board
members on the item of business described below:

Mr. Grady L. Patterson, Jr.
Mr. Earle E. Morris, Jr.
Senator Rembert C. Dennis

BOARD OF ECONOMIC ADVISORS - CIVIL CONTINGENT FUND REQUEST -
The Board members polled approved an allocation from the Civil
Contingent Fund to cover the costs associated with Chairman James
A. Morris’ attendance of the conference of the National Association
of Business Economists in New York City during the October 7 -

10, 1979 period.

Information relating to this matter has been retained

in these files and is identified as Exhibit 1
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August 6, 1979

Dr. James A. Morris, Chairman
Board of Economic Advisors

P. 0. Box 11486

Columbia, South Carolina

Dear Jim:
Upon receipt of your letter of August 1, 1979, requesting
permission to attend the National Association of Business Economists

meeting, | contacted three Budget and Control Board members and all agreed
that this would be a worthwhile endeavor.

Prior to leaving for this trip, you may wish to contact Sue
Crapps in our office to pick up the proper expense forms.

Yours very truly,

Wiilliam T. Putnam
Executive Director

WTP:sc



P. 0. Box 11486
Columbia, South Carolina 29211

August 1, 1979

Mr. W illiam T. Putman
Executive Director

S.C. Budget and Control Board
Wade Hampton O ffice Building
Columbia, S.C. 29201

Dear B ill:

This will confirm my recent request for authority to attend an
economics meeting on an official basis as Chairman of the Board
of Economic Advisors. The conference is that of the National

Association of Business Economists which will be held in New York
during the period October 7-10, 1979. At the meeting, the subject

will be economic conditions and trends, most relevant to the fore-

casting functions of the Board.

Yours sincerely

James A. Morris
Chairman, Board
of Economic Advisors
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